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flipped classroom, interprofessional collaborative practice, and much more. Coverage of concept-based curricula
includes strategies on how to approach and implement concept-based lessons. Extensive information on online education
discusses the use of webinars and other practical guidance for effective online instruction. Evidence-based teaching
boxes cover issues, such as: how to do evidence-based teaching; applications of evidence-based teaching; implications
for faculty development, administration, and the institution; and how to use the open-ended application questions at
the end of each chapter for faculty-guided discussion. Strategies to promote critical thinking and active learning are
incorporated throughout the text, highlighting various evaluation techniques, lesson planning insights, and tips for
developing examinations. Updated research and references address forward-thinking approaches to education and trends
for the future. Guidance on teaching in diverse settings addresses topics such as the models of clinical teaching,
teaching in interdisciplinary settings, how to evaluate students in the clinical setting, and how to adapt teaching for
community-based practice. Strong focus on practical content — including extensive coverage of curriculum development —
equips future educators to handle the daily challenges and opportunities of teaching. NEW! Chapter on Interprofessional
Education and Collaborative Practice focuses on the collaboration of care across patient care providers, emphasizing
clear communication and shared patient outcomes. NEW! Renamed unit on Curriculum as a Process better reflects the
latest QSEN competencies and other leading national standards. NEW! Renamed unit on Technology-Empowered Learning
covers the use of technology for learning — including non-traditional course formats, active learning, flipped
classrooms, and more.
A Student's Guide to Academic and Professional Writing in Education Katie O. Arosteguy 2019 This concise handbook helps
educators write for the rhetorical situations they will face as students of education, and as preservice and practicing
teachers. It provides clear and helpful advice for responding to the varying contexts, audiences, and purposes that
arise in four written categories in education: classroom, research, credential, and stakeholder writing. The book moves
from academic to professional writing and chapters include a discussion of relevant genres, mentor texts with salient
features identified, visual aids, and exercises that ask students to apply their understanding of the concepts. Readers
learn about the scholarly and qualitative research processes prevalent in the field of education and are encouraged to
use writing to facilitate change that improves teaching and learning conditions. Book Features: · Presents a rhetorical
approach to writing in education. · Includes detailed student samples for each of the four major categories of writing.
· Articulates writing as a core intellectual responsibility of teachers. · Details the library and qualitative research
process using examples from education. · Includes many user-friendly features, such as reflection questions and writing
prompts.
Hands-On Science and Technology, Grade 3 Jennifer Lawson 2008-08-08 This teacher resource offers a detailed
introduction to the Hands-On Science and Technology program (guiding principles, implementation guidelines, an overview
of the science skills that grade 3 students use and develop) and a classroom assessment plan complete with recordkeeping templates. It also includes connections to the Achievement Levels as outlined in The Ontario Curriculum Grades
1-8 Science and Technology (2007). This resource has four instructional units: Unit 1: Growth and Changes in Plants
Unit 2: Strong and Stable Structures Unit 3: Forces Causing Movement Unit 4: Soils in the Environment Each unit is
divided into lessons that focus on specific curricular expectations. Each lesson has curriculum expectation(s) lists
materials lists activity descriptions assessment suggestions activity sheet(s) and graphic organizer(s)
Lesson Design for Differentiated Instruction, Grades 4-9 Kathy Tuchman Glass 2009-01-14 This user-friendly resource
provides step-by-step guidance and a detailed template for creating meaningful lessons that are differentiated
according to students' learning characteristics.
Project Based Learning Made Simple April Smith 2018-05-08 Quickly and Easily Go from Idea to Activity to Discover with
these Ready-to-Use Projects Project Based Learning Made Simple is the fun and engaging way to teach 21st-century
competencies including problem solving, critical thinking, collaboration, communication and creativity. This straightforward book makes it easier than ever to bring this innovative technique into your classroom with 100 ready-to-use
projects in a range of topics, including: Science and STEM • Save the Bees! • Class Aquarium • Mars Colony Math
Literacy • Personal Budgeting • Bake Sale • Family Cookbook Language Arts • Candy Bar Marketing • Modernize a Fairy
Tale • Movie Adaptation Social Studies • Build a Statue • Establish a Colony • Documenting Immigration
Teaching Lower Elementary Technology Mark Page-Botelho 2010-07-15 This book is a collection of my experience teaching
lower elementary technology over the course of one year. There are lessons, curriculum documents, and thoughts
regarding many issues that can arise while teaching technology to young children. This book is intended to be a
reference for those who are interested in starting from scratch or for those who are looking for new ideas on how or
what to teach regarding information literacy.
The Everything Parent's Guide to Common Core ELA, Grades K-5 Felicia Durden 2015-08-15 Take the mystery out of Common
Core ELA! Designed to be a set of national educational standards, the Common Core has been adopted by 45 states across
the nation. But if you're accustomed to traditional English courses, you may be having a hard time understanding what
your kids are bringing home from school--and why. With easy-to-understand examples, comprehension tips, and practice
exercises, this complete guide help you understand: The reasoning behind the Common Core English Language Arts
standards What your child will be learning at each grade level The types of books and passages your child will be
reading The new requirements on nonfiction texts and the rationale behind them The focus on finding evidence and
formulating arguments The Everything Parent's Guide to Common Core ELA: Grades K–5 will give you the confidence you
need to help your children meet the new ELA expectations for their grade level and excel at school.
Curriculum Design for Writing Instruction Kathy Tuchman Glass 2004-12-09 Replete with strategies, examples, and
reproducibles, this guide is invaluable for any teacher who wants to boost student achievement in writing for any
subject or grade level!

A Complete Guide to Rubrics Audrey M. Quinlan 2012 This book takes a developmental perspective at the use of scoring
rubrics to assess student work. Citing developmental characteristics of each age, the author presents examples and
adaptations of assessment rubrics on a variety of subjects for teachers from kindergarten through adult/college. After
a presentation of foundation information on rubrics, separate chapters are devoted to each grade level from primary
through adult. Written so that each chapter can be addressed independently, the book provides additional chapters
devoted to assessing technological topics and using rubrics with students with special needs. The final chapters
provide practical information to help teachers to create their own rubrics and to covert rubric scores to letter
grades. An updated annotated listing of recommended rubric websites is included.
Marvelous Minilessons for Teaching Intermediate Writing Grades 3–8 Lori Jamison Rog 2018-02-15 This timely book offers
a host of minilessons that focus on comprehensive written communication as one of the essential skills for success.
These fresh minilessons explore how to help students go beyond fuzzy thinking and generic voice, and organize their
thoughts, solve problems, identify key ideas, and reflect on different perspectives. The book argues that writing is
important to help students communicate ideas to others, as well as document their own thoughts. This buffet of
minilessons gives teachers ideas to add to their teaching repertoire so they can help their students' work shine a
little brighter.
Stronger Writing Skills for Teens Gregory Berry, Ed.D 2018-08-16 Stronger Writing Skills for Teens offers middle and
high school teachers strategies, techniques, and materials for teaching adolescent writing. It focuses on quality
writing instruction and presents the modes of writing as defined by Common Core State Standards, with strategies, tips,
and suggestions for teaching each mode.
180 Days of Writing for Third Grade: Practice, Assess, Diagnose Sturgeon, Kristi 2017-03-01 180 Days of Writing is an
easy-to-use resource that provides third-grade students with practice in writing argument/opinion,
informative/explanatory, and narratives pieces while also strengthening their language and grammar skills. Centered on
high-interest themes, each two-week unit is aligned to one writing standard. Students interact with mentor texts during
the first week and then apply their learning the next week by practicing the steps of the writing process: prewriting,
drafting, revising, editing, and publishing. Daily practice pages make activities easy to prepare and implement as part
of a classroom morning routine, at the beginning of each writing lesson, or as homework. Genre-specific rubrics and
data-analysis tools provide authentic assessments that help teachers differentiate instruction. Develop enthusiastic
and efficient writers through these standards-based activities correlated to College and Career Readiness and other
state standards.
Teaching Writing With Rubrics Laura A. Flynn 2004-03-29 Provides step-by-step instructions on creating a writing
program using rubrics, and includes lesson plans, forms, and scheduling guidelines.
Transparency in Assessment – Exploring the Influence of Explicit Assessment Criteria Anders Jönsson 2019-04-03 In many
schools and higher education institutions it has become common practice to share assessment criteria with students.
Sometimes it is required for accountability purposes, at other times criteria are used as a means to communicate
expectations to students. However, the idea that explicit assessment criteria should be shared with students has been
contested. On the one hand, research has shown that explicit criteria may positively affect student performance, reduce
their anxiety, as well as support students’ use of self-regulated learning strategies. On the other hand, there are
fears that explicit criteria may have a restraining influence on students’ learning, as well as limiting their autonomy
and creativity. There are also indications of students becoming more performance oriented, as opposed to learning
oriented, when being provided with explicit assessment criteria. Taken together, it is not fully understood under which
circumstances it is productive for student learning to share explicit assessment criteria, and under which
circumstances it is not. In particular, empirical research on the proposed negative effects of sharing criteria with
learners is limited and most fears voiced in the literature are based on individual experiences and anecdotal evidence.
In this book, we therefore bring different perspectives on transparency in assessment together, in order to further our
understanding of how students are influenced by the use of explicit assessment criteria. A deeper understanding of the
influence of explicit assessment criteria on students’ understanding of criteria, motivation, and learning is equally
imperative for future research and educational practice, both of which need to go beyond individual opinions and
convictions.
Differentiation Through Personality Types Jane A. G. Kise 2007 Provides advice, lesson plans, and activities to
instruct a variety of personality types in a diverse classroom.
Nurturing Your Child's Math and Literacy in Pre-K–Fifth Grade Mary Mueller 2016-11-23 This book offers parents a
resource they can use to navigate their child’s education, communicate with teachers, and support their children in
learning mathematics and literacy. After providing an overview of the current educational climate and tips for
communication with teachers, we share strategies and suggestions parents can use to assist their children in language
arts and mathematics. We provide detailed descriptions of activities, games, books, and conversations that connect with
what children will be learning at each grade level.
Teaching in Nursing - E-Book Diane M. Billings 2015-10-31 Set yourself up for success as a nurse educator with the
award-winning Teaching in Nursing: A Guide for Faculty, 5th Edition. Recommended by the NLN for comprehensive CNE prep,
this insightful text is the only one of its kind to cover all three components of teaching: instruction, curriculum,
and evaluation. As it walks through the day-to-day challenges of teaching, readers will benefit from its expert
guidance on key issues, such as curriculum and test development, diverse learning styles, the redesign of healthcare
systems, and advancements in technology and information. This new edition contains all the helpful narrative that
earned this title an AJN Book of the Year award, along with updated information on technology-empowered learning, the
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Educational Technology Integration Foundations Mark Page-Botelho 2012-05-01 Educational Technology is a field that can
be complex with many facets that need to be taken into consideration to successfully integrate into classrooms. This
book is a accumulation of many years work in the field, and covers every aspect of integration. The book is intended as
a resource to skip through to help guide those looking for ideas, especially for those new to technology. For those who
have a solid foundation can find information about often overlooked topics, or topics not often thought about that can
improve a pre-existing program.
Literacy Assessment and Intervention for Classroom Teachers Beverly DeVries 2017-07-05 The fourth edition of this
comprehensive resource helps future and practicing teachers recognize and assess literacy problems, while providing
practical, effective intervention strategies to help every student succeed. The author thoroughly explores the major
components of literacy, providing an overview of pertinent research, suggested methods and tools for diagnosis and
assessment, intervention strategies and activities, and technology applications to increase students' skills.
Discussions throughout focus on the needs of English learners, offering appropriate instructional strategies and
tailored teaching ideas to help both teachers and their students. Several valuable appendices include assessment tools,
instructions and visuals for creating and implementing the book's more than 150 instructional strategies and
activities, and other resources.
A Concise Guide to Improving Student Learning Diane Cummings Persellin 2015-03-16 This concise guidebook is intended
for faculty who are interested in engaging their students and developing deep and lasting learning, but do not have the
time to immerse themselves in the scholarship of teaching and learning. Acknowledging the growing body of peer-reviewed
literature on practices that can dramatically impact teaching, this intentionally brief book: * Summarizes recent
research on six of the most compelling principles in learning and teaching * Describes their application to the college
classroom * Presents teaching strategies that are based on pragmatic practices * Provides annotated bibliographies and
important citations for faculty who want to explore these topics further This guidebook begins with an overview of how
we learn, covering such topics such as the distinction between expert and novice learners, memory, prior learning, and
metacognition. The body of the book is divided into three main sections each of which includes teaching principles,
applications, and related strategies – most of which can be implemented without extensive preparation. The applications
sections present examples of practice across a diverse range of disciplines including the sciences, humanities, arts,
and pre-professional programs. This book provides a foundation for the reader explore these approaches and methods in
his or her teaching.
Handbook of Research on Using Motor Games in Teaching and Learning Strategy Gil-Madrona, Pedro 2022-05-06 Motor games
are incredibly useful in enhancing education and developing critical skills; they can entertain, produce pleasant
emotions, improve moods, and increase the level of relationships. Motor games allow social, emotional, and cognitive
development as well as the acquisition of motor skills such as knowledge and mastery of body, postural control and
adjustment, and improvement of coordination. However, it is essential to select the appropriate game for each context
to achieve the desired learning in all students. Further research on the opportunities, challenges, and future
directions of motor games in education is necessary to successfully implement them. The Handbook of Research on Using
Motor Games in Teaching and Learning Strategy presents significant advances in motor game education and collects
research evidence that uncovers the certainties and testifies to the educational power of motor games in various
situations and specific contexts that promote the learning of participants. Covering topics such as emotional physical
education and educational mediation, this major reference work is ideal for researchers, academicians, educators,
practitioners, and students.
Intelligent Computing Kohei Arai 2018-11-01 This book, gathering the Proceedings of the 2018 Computing Conference,
offers a remarkable collection of chapters covering a wide range of topics in intelligent systems, computing and their
real-world applications. The Conference attracted a total of 568 submissions from pioneering researchers, scientists,
industrial engineers, and students from all around the world. These submissions underwent a double-blind peer review
process. Of those 568 submissions, 192 submissions (including 14 poster papers) were selected for inclusion in these
proceedings. Despite computer science’s comparatively brief history as a formal academic discipline, it has made a
number of fundamental contributions to science and society—in fact, along with electronics, it is a founding science of
the current epoch of human history (‘the Information Age’) and a main driver of the Information Revolution. The goal of
this conference is to provide a platform for researchers to present fundamental contributions, and to be a premier
venue for academic and industry practitioners to share new ideas and development experiences. This book collects state
of the art chapters on all aspects of Computer Science, from classical to intelligent. It covers both the theory and
applications of the latest computer technologies and methodologies. Providing the state of the art in intelligent
methods and techniques for solving real-world problems, along with a vision of future research, the book will be
interesting and valuable for a broad readership.
Literacy Assessment and Intervention for Classroom Teachers Beverly A. DeVries 2019-05-31 The fifth edition of this
comprehensive resource helps future and practicing teachers recognize and assess literacy problems, while providing
practical, effective intervention strategies to help every student succeed. DeVries thoroughly explores the major
components of literacy, offering an overview of pertinent research, suggested methods and tools for diagnosis and
assessment, intervention strategies and activities, and technology applications to increase students' skills. Updated
to reflect the needs of teachers in increasingly diverse classrooms, the fifth edition addresses scaffolding for
English language learners, and offers appropriate instructional strategies and tailored teaching ideas to help both
teachers and their students. Several valuable appendices include assessment tools, instructions and visuals for
creating and implementing the book's more than 150 instructional strategies and activities, and other resources. New to
the Fifth Edition: Up-to-date and in line with ILA, CCSS, and most state and district literacy standards, this edition
also addresses the important shifts and evolution of these standards. New chapter on Language Development, Speaking,
and Listening covers early literacy, assessment, and interventions. New intervention strategies and activities are
featured in all chapters and highlight a stronger technology component. Updated Companion Website with additional
tools, resources, and examples of teachers using assessment strategies.
Designing and Using Rubrics for Reading and Language Arts, K-6 Joan F. Groeber 2006-10-06 This resource provides
teachers with a step-by-step guide to creating and using rubrics as an instructional tool, with more than 40 sample
rubrics for specific literacy skills.
From Standards to Rubrics in Six Steps Kay Burke 2010-10-18 Practical tools for translating standards to rubrics and
ensuring high student achievement! Burke’s six-step process helps educators create tasks that promote learning for all
students and write rubrics linked straight to the requirements of state standards. Featuring templates and sample
tasks, rubrics, and units, this updated bestseller shows educators how to create more complex performance tasks, work
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in grade-level or vertical teams, and: Apply the six-step process to link teaching and assessment to standards Build
their own tasks, checklists, and rubrics Differentiate for special needs within standards-linked tasks Share checklists
and rubrics with students for ongoing formative assessment and self-assessment
Rubric Assessment Goes to College Mary J. Goggins Selke 2013-01-25 Do you want to expand working knowledge of how to
construct, revise, and implement rubrics with specific how-to’s and plenty of examples? Rubric Assessment Goes to
College provides effective college-level rubrics that are the right tools for the job of objective, comprehensive
assessment and can be constructed almost as easily as constructing an ice cream sundae!
Leaders of Their Own Learning Ron Berger 2013-12-30 From EL Education comes a proven approach to student assessment
Leaders of Their Own Learning offers a new way of thinking about assessment based on the celebrated work of EL
Education schools across the country. Student-Engaged Assessment is not a single practice but an approach to teaching
and learning that equips and compels students to understand goals for their learning and growth, track their progress
toward those goals, and take responsibility for reaching them. This requires a set of interrelated strategies and
structures and a whole-school culture in which students are given the respect and responsibility to be meaningfully
engaged in their own learning. Includes everything teachers and school leaders need to implement a successful StudentEngaged Assessment system in their schools Outlines the practices that will engage students in making academic
progress, improve achievement, and involve families and communities in the life of the school Describes each of the
book's eight key practices, gives advice on how to begin, and explains what teachers and school leaders need to put
into practice in their own classrooms Ron Berger is Chief Program Officer for EL Education and a former public school
teacher Leaders of Their Own Learning shows educators how to ignite the capacity of students to take responsibility for
their own learning, meet Common Core and state standards, and reach higher levels of achievement. DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part of the e-book file, but are available for download after purchase.
The Work of Language in Multicultural Classrooms Katherine Richardson Bruna 2009-06-02 How does language comprise the
implicit or explicit curriculum of teaching and learning in multicultural science settings? Building on a growing
interest in the ways in which language and literacy practices interact with science teaching and learning to facilitate
or obstruct successful student outcomes, this book contributes to scholarship on the role of language in developing
classroom scientific communities of practice, expands that work by highlighting the challenges faced specifically by
ethnic- and linguistic-"minority" students and their teachers in joining those communities, and showcases exemplary
teaching and research initiatives for helping to meet these challenges. Offering teacher practitioners and researchers
in the fields of science education and multicultural education lenses through which they can critically consider the
myriad of classroom settings, instructional approaches, curricular materials, and scientific topics involved in what it
means to teach science while pointedly addressing concerns about equity of educational opportunity, this volume serves
as a powerful resource for linking theory and practice. End-of-chapter reflection questions and engagement activities
facilitate discussion round these issues and provide rich opportunities for the reader to consider the implications of
each chapter for science instruction and research and to apply insights developed in a real-world science teaching and
learning contexts.
English Language Arts, Grade 8 Module 1 PCG Education 2015-10-26 Jossey-Bass and PCG Education are proud to bring the
Paths to College and Career English Language Arts (ELA) curriculum and professional development resources for grades
6–12 to educators across the country. Originally developed for EngageNY and written with a focus on the shifts in
instructional practice and student experiences the standards require, Paths to College and Career includes daily lesson
plans, guiding questions, recommended texts, scaffolding strategies and other classroom resources. Paths to College and
Career is a concrete and practical ELA instructional program that engages students with compelling and complex texts.
At each grade level, Paths to College and Career delivers a yearlong curriculum that develops all students' ability to
read closely and engage in text-based discussions, build evidence-based claims and arguments, conduct research and
write from sources, and expand their academic vocabulary. Paths to College and Career's instructional resources address
the needs of all learners, including students with disabilities, English language learners, and gifted and talented
students. This enhanced curriculum provides teachers with freshly designed Teacher Guides that make the curriculum more
accessible and flexible, a Teacher Resource Book for each module that includes all of the materials educators need to
manage instruction, and Student Journals that give students learning tools for each module and a single place to
organize and document their learning. As the creators of the Paths ELA curriculum for grades 6–12, PCG Education
provides a professional learning program that ensures the success of the curriculum. The program includes: Nationally
recognized professional development from an organization that has been immersed in the new standards since their
inception. Blended learning experiences for teachers and leaders that enrich and extend the learning. A train-thetrainer program that builds capacity and provides resources and individual support for embedded leaders and coaches.
Paths offers schools and districts a unique approach to ensuring college and career readiness for all students,
providing state-of-the-art curriculum and state-of-the-art implementation.
Guiding Students Into Information Literacy Chris Carlson 2009 Presents practical guidance of student activities
involving reports and projects, from conception to the finished product, and includes handouts, websites, a
bibliography, and an appendix with examples of research papers.
English Language Arts, Grade 6 Module 3 PCG Education 2015-11-24 Paths to College and Career Jossey-Bass and PCG
Education are proud to bring the Paths to College and Career English Language Arts (ELA) curriculum and professional
development resources for grades 6–12 to educators across the country. Originally developed for EngageNY and written
with a focus on the shifts in instructional practice and student experiences the standards require, Paths to College
and Career includes daily lesson plans, guiding questions, recommended texts, scaffolding strategies and other
classroom resources. Paths to College and Career is a concrete and practical ELA instructional program that engages
students with compelling and complex texts. At each grade level, Paths to College and Career delivers a yearlong
curriculum that develops all students' ability to read closely and engage in text-based discussions, build evidencebased claims and arguments, conduct research and write from sources, and expand their academic vocabulary. Paths to
College and Career's instructional resources address the needs of all learners, including students with disabilities,
English language learners, and gifted and talented students. This enhanced curriculum provides teachers with freshly
designed Teacher Guides that make the curriculum more accessible and flexible, a Teacher Resource Book for each module
that includes all of the materials educators need to manage instruction, and Student Journals that give students
learning tools for each module and a single place to organize and document their learning. As the creators of the Paths
ELA curriculum for grades 6–12, PCG Education provides a professional learning program that ensures the success of the
curriculum. The program includes: Nationally recognized professional development from an organization that has been
immersed in the new standards since their inception. Blended learning experiences for teachers and leaders that enrich
2/3

Downloaded from wisbygg.no on August 13, 2022 by guest

Tao of Composition Stuart Kantor 2003-06-26 With the Tao of Composition, no longer does producing a paper become a
tedious process filled with endless redundancies and plagiarism. Now students can learn and apply a basic
organizational structure to their writing without wondering how to construct the basic elements of any academic essay.
No longer will you have to sit in front of the computer the night before the paper is due and regurgitate stream-ofconsciousness drivel connected loosely with evidence.
Resources in Education 1999-10
Teaching and Learning at a Distance Michael Simonson 2019-07-01 Teaching and Learning at a Distance is written for
introductory distance education courses for preservice or in- service teachers, and for training programs that discuss
teaching distant learners or managing distance education systems. This text provides readers with the basic information
needed to be knowledgeable distance educators and leaders of distance education programs. The teacher or trainer who
uses this book will be able to distinguish between appropriate uses of distance education. In this text we take the
following themes: The first theme is the definition of distance education. Before we started writing the first edition
of Teaching and Learning at a Distance we carefully reviewed the literature to determine the definition that would be
at the foundation of our writing. This definition is based on the work of Desmond Keegan, but is unique to this book.
This definition of distance education has been adopted by the Association for Educational Communications and Technology
and by the Encyclopedia Britannica. The second theme of the book was the importance of research to the development of
the contents of the book. The best practices presented in Teaching and Learning at a Distance are validated by
scientific evidence. Certainly there are “rules of thumb”, but we have always attempted to only include recommendations
that can be supported by research. The third theme of Teaching and Learning at a Distance is derived from Richard
Clark’s famous quote published in the Review of Educational Research that states that media are mere vehicles that do
not directly influence achievement. Clark’s controversial work is discussed in the book, but is also fundamental to the
book’s advocacy for distance education – in other words, we authors did not make the claim that education delivered at
a distance was inherently better than other ways people learn. Distance delivered instruction is not a “magical”
approach that makes learners achieve more. The fourth theme of the book is equivalency theory. Here we presented the
concept that instruction should be provided to learners that is equivalent rather than identical to what might be
delivered in a traditional environment. Equivalency theory helps the instructional designer approach the development of
instruction for each learner without attempting to duplicate what happens in a face to face classroom. The final theme
for Teaching and Learning at a Distance is the idea that the book should be comprehensive – that it should cover as
much of the various ways instruction is made available to distant learners as is possible. It should be a single source
of information about the field.
Library Lessons I Janet Roche 2002-07-29 The book contains over fifty activities beginning with essential questions to
guide students in their investigations about twenty-four great works of literature studied in high school. Using these
lessons, students practice the information skills and technology skills they need to become independent, life-long
learners.
Issues & Trends of Information Technology Management in Contemporary Organizations Information Resources Management
Association. International Conference 2002-01-01 As the field of information technology continues to grow and expand,
it impacts more and more organizations worldwide. The leaders within these organizations are challenged on a continuous
basis to develop and implement programs that successfully apply information technology applications. This is a
collection of unique perspectives on the issues surrounding IT in organizations and the ways in which these issues are
addressed. This valuable book is a compilation of the latest research in the area of IT utilization and management.
Handbook of Research on Assessment Technologies, Methods, and Applications in Higher Education Schreiner, Christopher
S. 2009-05-31 "This research publication accommodates in-depth studies that elucidate both the prospects and problems
of learning assessment in higher education"--Provided by publisher.

and extend the learning. A train-the-trainer program that builds capacity and provides resources and individual support
for embedded leaders and coaches. Paths offers schools and districts a unique approach to ensuring college and career
readiness for all students, providing state-of-the-art curriculum and state-of-the-art implementation.
Introduction to Rubrics Dannelle D. Stevens 2013-04-30 This new edition retains the appeal, clarity and practicality
that made the first so successful, and continues to provide a fundamental introduction to the principles and purposes
of rubrics, with guidance on how to construct them, use them to align course content to learning outcomes, and apply
them in a wide variety of courses, and to all forms of assignment. Reflecting developments since publication of the
first edition, the authors have extended coverage to include: * Expanded discussion on use of rubrics for grading *
Grading on-line with rubrics * Wider coverage of rubric types (e.g., holistic, rating scales) * Rubric construction in
student affairs * Pros and cons of working with "ready-made" rubrics * Using rubrics to improve your teaching, and for
SoTL * Use of rubrics in program assessment (case study) * Application of rubrics in the arts, for study abroad,
service learning and students’ independent learning * Up-dated literature review
Handbuch der Forschung zum Lehrerberuf Ewald Terhart 2014 Die große Bedeutung, die dem Lehrerberuf in der
Öffentlichkeit, aber auch in den Bildungswissenschaften für die Qualität von Schule und Unterricht zugemessen wird,
stand bislang in deutlichem Kontrast zu Umfang und Intensität der Forschung, die auf den Lehrerberuf gerichtet war.
Diese immer wieder beklagte Situation hat sich jedoch gewandelt. Seit etwa einem Jahrzehnt ist eine deutliche
Intensivierung und allmähliche Verstetigung der Forschung zum Lehrerberuf zu beobachten. Mit dem vorliegenden Handbuch
wird erstmalig eine repräsentative Übersicht über den aktuellen Stand der Forschung zum Lehrerberuf vermittelt. Unter
intensiver Berücksichtigung der internationalen Fachdiskussion informieren die 45 Beiträge des Handbuchs über Forschung
zu folgenden Themenfeldern: Geschichte des Lehrerberufs, Charakteristika und Rahmenbedingungen des Lehrerberufs,
Konzepte der Forschung zum Lehrerberuf, Berufsbiographien von Lehrerinnen und Lehrern, Lehrerbildung, Kognitionen,
Emotionen und Kompetenzen von Lehrern, Lehrerhandeln sowie Belastung und Beanspruchung im Lehrerberuf. Für die zweite
Auflage wurden neue Beiträge eingefügt; alle Beiträge gründlich überarbeitet, aktualisiert und ergänzt. Insofern
handelt es sich um eine vollständig überarbeite und ergänzte Neuauflage der ersten Ausgabe. Das Handbuch der Forschung
zum Lehrerberuf wendet sich nicht nur an Wissenschaftlerinnen und Wissenschaftler, sondern darüber hinaus an ein
größeres Fachpublikum (Lehrerinnen und Lehrer, Lehrerverbände, Bildungsverwaltungen, Institutionen der Lehrerausbildung
und Lehrerweiterbildung, Schulen etc.) sowie an die interessierte Öffentlichkeit generell. Die Herausgeber Prof. Dr.
Ewald Terhart, Westfälische Wilhelms-Universität Münster Prof. Dr. Hedda Bennewitz, Technische Universität Dresden
Prof. Dr. Martin Rothland, Universität Siegen
Teaching in Nursing Diane M. Billings 2015-12-01 Prepare for success as a nurse educator. Recommended by the National
League for Nursing for comprehensive Certified Nurse Educator preparation, this resource is the only book of its kind
to cover all three components of teaching: instruction, curriculum, and evaluation. As it walks you through the day-today challenges of teaching, it provides guidance on such topics curriculum and test development, diverse learning
styles, the redesign of healthcare systems, and advancements in technology and information. This new edition adds
updated information reflecting the latest trends and advances in both education and nursing.--Adapted from back cover.
The Practice of Authentic PLCs Daniel R. Venables 2011-01-11 Discover the keys to building effective PLCs Creating an
authentic professional learning community requires breaking down the walls of isolation and collaborating to improve
student learning, because collectively we are more than the sum of our parts. Grounded in the award-winning author’s
foundational work with the Coalition of Essential Schools, this book enables educators to hit the ground running with a
research-based process that includes: Setting the foundation for collaboration and team building Facilitating protocols
Examining student and teacher work Implementing teacher-designed common formative assessments Analyzing and responding
to data
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